
 

    

 

  
 
 
21.10.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 Visit to Liverpool World Museum 
 
We are very pleased to offer an exciting opportunity for our Year 3 children to visit the Liverpool 
World Museum as part of their Ancient Egyptians history topic. The children will visit the Ancient 
Egyptian exhibition where they will complete an Ancient Egyptian activity trail and then will be 
taking part in a ‘Discovering Ancient Egypt’ workshop where they will handle artefacts and learn 
about their materials, explore Ancient Egyptian Gods, mummification and Egyptian writing! This 
is a fantastic opportunity for the children to apply their knowledge on the Ancient Egyptians and 
to learn more! Throughout the visit, the children will be accompanied by Miss Hulse and school 
staff. 
 

Visit Leader: Miss Hulse 

Visit to: Liverpool World Museum 

Dates: Friday 25th November 2022 

Class: Year 3 (Green Class) 

Leaving from: School at 9:15am. Arrive in school at normal time. 

Returning to: School at 3pm. Please collect at normal time. 

Lunch:  Packed lunch- a message will be sent from the office to request school 
packed lunches if required.  

Additional 
information: 

If your child has any medication please ensure that school has an up to 
date copy of this. 

Cost: 
(voluntary contribution*) 

£ 20 
 
If you will struggle to meet the cost of the visit, please talk to the school 
office in confidence, who will be happy to see how we can help. 

 
 
*No child will be excluded from the visit on the basis of voluntary contributions. However, if 
insufficient contributions are received, the visit will have to be cancelled. If you are struggling to 
meet the cost of a visit, please talk to a member of the school office team in confidence. 
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